
USD 217 / Rolla Schools 

Student Immunizations & Health Assessments 

 
 

All students enrolling in USD 217, Rolla Schools must provide the 

building principal with proof of immunization against certain diseases 

or furnish documents to satisfy statutory requirements.  Booster shots 

required by the secretary of the Department of Health and 

Environment are also required. 

 

Students who fail to provide the documentation required by law may be 

excluded from school by the superintendent until statutory 

requirements are satisfied.  Notice of exclusion shall be given to the 

parents/guardians as prescribed by law.  Students who are not 

immunized against a particular disease(s) may be excluded from school 

during any outbreak. 

 

If you do not have the required information, contact either the Morton 

County Health Department (620-697-2612) or Stevens County Health 

Department, or your personal physician. 

 


